
 

                                                                            

From the Editor’s Desk:  
   
Our meetings at Chuck’s continue to be well attended. It was nice 

to see Barbara LiVolsi-Conlin again, and we hope to induct her 

into the club, soon.  Our Christmas Party is still in the planning 

stage, and could be held at one of our member’s home.   Stay 

tuned to this space.  
                                    
                                          Yours in Rotary Service, Ralph 

                  
    Tary’s Rotary Minute:  
On August 20, 1982 the Brookfield  Rotary  

Club was inducted, beginning with 22 

members. It was later named the Sunrise Club 

which,  unfortunately,   recently had  to 

disband. The event was held at the 

Candlewood Inn, and Al Chadwick was named  

club President. Other officers were Jim 

Richardson, VP, John Roesch, Treasurer, and 

Dr. George Linabury, Secretary .  Tom Stavridis and Ron Viola 

were named Directors. The loss of some of our members to their 

club is a loss we are still feeling.                  

                                               Yours in Rotary Service, Tary   

    Speakers- 
10/3     DG Larry Gardner 

10/10   Lucy and Laura, The  Undies Project 

10/17   Jeff Gill, Sr Choice to Live at Home 

10/24   Dinner at Chuck’s, 5:30 pm 
11/21   Lions at Ethan Allen 

 

   Area Make-ups- 
Mon.   12:15 pm,    Norwalk, Norwalk Inn  

Mon.     6:15 pm,    Newtown, Newtown Country Club  

Tues.   12:00 pm,    Westport, Branson Hall at Christ and Holy 

                                Trinity Church  

Wed.   12:15 pm,     Danbury, Ethan Allen Inn, Danbury  

Wed      6:15 pm      Ridgefield Dinner Club, Bernard’s, 20 West Lane, 

                                 Ridgefield 

Fri        7:30 am      Westport Sunrise, The Westport Inn 
Fri.     12:15 pm,     Wilton, Marly’s Bistro  

 

   Amber Alert Schedule- 

10/6     9 am to 1 pm., Home Depot 

10/20   9 am to 3 pm, Meridan Airport (10/27 rain date) 

10/20  10 am to 4 pm, Reed School, Newtown 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dinner at Chuck’s With Limited Comment:  
 

 You can be Proud to be a Rotarian: 

Bob 

Pushes 

the 

Raffle. 

Heed 

His 

Plea. 
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Will Jeff Kass be our Next President? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rotary Club of Danbury  
Officers 2018-19  

 

President-                           Dr. Fred Kayal   
Pres. Elect:-                         Jeffery Kass 

Vice Pres.-                           Tim Seibert      

Secretary-                             Dr.Mark Havira 

Treasurer-                             Frank Scahill, Jr  

Sergeant at Arms-                 Edward Walsh 

Directors-  

 Anita Ragona                       John Murphy 

 Robert J .  Vetter           Jeffery Kass  
 Dr. Mark Havira                       Tim Seibert 

 Tary Tarlton                         Frank Scahill  

 Allison Fulton                      Dr.Ralph S. Welsh 
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